
                                                       March 12
th

, 2016 

Dear Friends: 

WAL-MART DISTRIBUTION CENTER #6070 of Shelby, North Carolina is proud to announce that a date 
has been set for our 16th Annual Charity Golf Tournament for Children’s Miracle Network (CMN) the 
outing will be held May 28, 2016 with a makeup date TBT at Riverbend Golf Course. The tournament is a 
“4-Man Team, Captain’s Choice” with a shotgun start at 2:00pm. The cost is $65.00 Per person and 
$260.00 per team. Fee will include range balls, food and a free green fee for your next outing at Riverbend. 

All monies raised will help CMN purchase equipment for children’s hospitals in our area.  Chances are 
that you know a child or will know a child whom CMN money will help. 

Wal-Mart is a champion for CMN throughout the year; we hold fundraisers, which target the 
generosity of Wal-Mart’s associates.  However, in this event, we ask for the support of our community and 
our partners.  We need players, sponsors, and donations of prizes to make this outing successful.  We are 
certain our tournament will be a great success with your generosity and support. 

I have attached information concerning the tournament, including an entry form for anyone 
interested in playing.  If you choose to donate an item for a giveaway, any size donation will be great.  
(Please feel free to call if you need us to pick this up).  Hole sponsorship will be $100.00 with 
acknowledgement of your company’s support at one of the eighteen holes for all of our golfers to see. 

AGAIN, our proceeds will go to directly benefit the following children’s hospitals: Children’s Hospital of 
Carolina Medical Center—Charlotte, NC, University and Carolinas Medical Center of Pineville, Charlotte 
Institution of Rehabilitation, and Cleveland Regional Medical Center.  You have the chance to make a 
difference in the lives of children!  Do not let this opportunity pass you by.  Have a great time and support 
the kids at the same time.  We will need sponsorship and player entries turned in to Wal-Mart by May 7, 
2016. However you may register your team the day of the tournament no later than 1:00pm. 

Please make all checks payable to CMN and send to Wal-Mart Distribution #6070 at the address 
below. I am looking forward to hearing from you. If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact us. 

Sincerely,               Lisa Ledford                 Cliff Irvin JR. 
Lisa Ledford  704-487-2562                    Cliff Irvin Jr. 704-473-8615                                                    

Receiving Ops Manager                  DA Receiving Area Manager  
                       Wal-Mart Stores, Inc DC6070                Wal-Mart Stores, Inc DC6070 

Lisa.ledford@walmart.com                             cirvinj@wal-mart.com  
        
 Wal-Mart distribution center 6070 
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